office@mtg retnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 10:50 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: MGCA Upcoming Road Closure - Bell Avenue

Anticipated Road Closure Tomorrow, September 27th
Bell Avenue, 1st Street to 3rd Street

On Wednesday, September 27, weather permitting, a dead tree is going to be taken
down on Bell Avenue near 1st Street.

Bell Avenue will be closed from 1st Street to 3rd Street for portions of the day.

Please comply with restrictions and plan accordingly. If the work schedule changes, the
MGCA Office will notify Members.

Mt. Gretna Campmeeting
office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org
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